
Parenting Successful Innovators

Announcing a new Book Club and Discussion Series for all Parents

Stratton parent Shaileen Pokress and Principal Michael Hanna are starting a parent book club. We’ll meet once a month to discuss:

Creating Innovators by Tony Wagner

More info: http://creatinginnovators.com

The first meeting is February 6th from 5:30 – 7:00 at Stratton School Cafeteria

FREE CHILDCARE will be provided in the gymnasium, with pizza for all!

This book offers an excellent way for parents to think about and plan together how they might help Stratton School develop 21st century skills with their children.  It gives real life sketches of the parenting of successful innovators.

There are several copies of the book available through the Minuteman Library Network, and we’ve asked Robbins Library to stock some more copies. We will be discussing the Introduction, and Chapter 1 at our first meeting.  Even if you have not read the entire section, we invite you to come and be part of the discussion on February 6th.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Shay Pokress at shaileen@gmail.com.


